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Comments: I have enjoyed all of the areas in question by this new proposal since I was a young child. To

randomly go through without specifically telling the public where chemicals might be spread, controlled burns

might happen, or logging might occur is absolutely absurd, especially to those that live close to the National

Forest and could potentially be negatively affected by the aforementioned acts. The fact that people are expected

to read and digest a 1000 page proposal in the course of 39 days that run concurrently with Christmas and New

Years is also absurd. And last but not least to ask us to give up our right to have any say in the matter for the

next 20 years?? This is all but criminal. Please please please consider the wildlife, the neighbors, and outdoors

enthusiasts you will be affecting. Thank you.


